
12th December 2022

Year 10 Parents and Carers’ Evening
Wednesday 4th January 2023 from 4pm to 6pm.

Dear Parents and Carers,

At Hartsdown Academy, it is very important to us that we work closely with parents and carers.
Parents and Carers’ Evening is an extremely important time for your child as they move towards
the midpoint of their GCSE courses. This is an excellent opportunity to discuss the current level
of progress with your child’s main teachers and see your child's books.

Your child has been given an appointment sheet to make these appointments, directly with their
teachers, at a time convenient to you.

Also, there will be opportunities to speak to key staff who will be manning drop-in desks. These
include:

● Deputy Headteacher - Mr Smith
● DPR (Dynamic Progress Reporting)
● Mental Health - Mrs Wills, Miss Davenport
● SEN - Mrs Clayson
● Head of Year - Mr Ryan
● Head of Behaviour - Mr Humphrey

All appointments will be held in the canteen; please access via student entrance.

Please note that no parking facilities will be available on site.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and look forward to
seeing you in the evening.

Yours faithfully,

Mr B Smith
Deputy Headteacher
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Please make these appointments, directly with your teachers, at a time convenient for your
parents or carers.

4.00 5.00
4.05 5.05
4.10 5.10
4.15 5.15
4.20 5.20
4.25 5.25
4.30 5.30
4.35 5.35
4.40 5.40
4.45 5.45
4.50 5.50
4.55 5.55


